



## CHARITY NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2016

Dear Parents / Carers,

Happy new year!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all so much for your generosity and support of our charity events during the Winter Term 2015.



In October we hosted a Cake Sale and Clowns was full of delicious treats made by yourselves and staff. This event was in memory of Harriet Jefferies and raised  $\pounds700.00$  for Action Against Cancer funding work to develop a cure for cancer.

The 16-20 November was Sponsorship Week and each classroom participated in different activities which are listed below;

- Cherry did tunnel crawl
- Strawberry had a sponsored jump on the spot
- ♣ Peach had a dance-a-thon
- ♣ Willow did a bean bag throw
- Elm had a bear hunt
- ♣ Limetree Yellow collected leaves from around the park
- Limetree Green ran around the pond in the park
- ♣ Rosewood collected letters from the garden



These sponsorship activities were also in memory of Harriet Jefferies which resulted in a total amount of £5187.00 raised for Action Against Cancer.

Our Christmas party in December was for the children's charity Rays of Sunshine which supports children with serious or life-limiting illnesses and with your help we raised a wonderful amount of £2465.80.



## Our total amount raised during the Winter Term was £8352.80

This money will help tremendously to research into a cure for breast cancer and will help Rays Of Sunshine grant wishes to seriously ill and terminally ill children.

Once again thank you all so much for your continued support, encouragement, generosity and kindness .

Many thanks,

Tracy Landy
Principal/Proprietor

and

Sonia Sliney
Special Events Co-ordinator